ART Studio

August NEWSLETTER

Welcome to Our Studio!





A message to Artists:

Hello Friends and Artists!! I hope you all had a fun-filled and creative Summer Break! I am so excited to welcome you back into the Studio this month. The 2025-2026 School Year is going to be the best one yet! I can not wait to make many amazing masterpieces, messes and memories with you this year!

A message to Parents:

Please keep an eye out in Transparent Classroom for photos and updates on what your child is working on in the Studio each week! You can also "friend" the "Bethany Hope" account on Facebook for additional updates. This is our official CEMCS Art Facebook account still, but I had to change the name recently due to some new Facebook rules and regulations.

Also, please make a note of your child(ren)'s Art day and be mindful that they may come home a little messy on those days! (We try to be careful, but it is Art Class after all!) Thank you in advance for understanding!

IMPORTANT DATES:

August 5th: The first day of Art Class!







Art Schedule:

Tuesdays:

LE1

LE2

С3

UE2

Wednesdays:

LE5

LE3

C1

Thursdays:

LE4

C2

UE1

What are we up to this month?:

Primary:

- Introduction to Ms. Bethany and our shared Studio Space
- Studio Routines and Procedures
- How to "make your mistakes into something great!"
- Introduction to the Elements of Art

Lower Elementary:

- Introduction to Ms. Bethany and our shared Studio Space
- Studio Routines and Procedures
- How to "make your mistakes into something great!"
- Why make Art?

Upper Elementary:

- Introduction to Ms. Bethany and our shared Studio Space

- Studio Routines and Procedures
- How to "make your mistakes into something great!"
- Why make Art?

Art Class Donations Request:

-Old T shirts to be used as paint shirts



Any donations made can be credited as Family Service Hours!
Thank you!

Studio Wish List:

If you are ever feeling generous, please consider donating something off of our Studio Wish List:

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/14A58NQO7N94L?ref_=wl_share

Any donations made can be credited as Family Service Hours!
Thank you!